
From: shaileen.kassam@gmail.com
To: Clerk"s Office
Subject: PH/M 4: BYLAW 2375, 15053 Marine Drive - Cannabis Store
Date: February 20, 2021 8:29:35 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Shaileen Kassam
403-1581 Foster Street
I do NOT support this.

Drugs are damaging to the brain and cause depression and addictions. Think about all of the kids growing up today
and how much they have to face. Having a Cannabis store creates a false sense that marijuana is not a drug. It is a
drug, just like alcohol and tobacco. There is already one store on Johnson Street, which is one too many. Surrey does
not allow Cannabis stores yet White Rock does. As a society we should be looking to people who are addicted to
drugs, not make it easier for them to spiral. In my own family, I have seen how marijuana can ruin lives and kill an
individual’s future potential.

Thank you for your consideration.
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